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Steven Branch <stvnbrnch@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 5:49 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
New Regulations

I would urge you not to change the leverage from 100:1 to 10:1. This would hurt my trading
dramatically and would force me to go to an off shore forex broker.

Thank you for your time.

Kind Regards,

Steven Branch


